Subject: Re: New packages announcement
Posted by Mindtraveller on Sun, 14 Jun 2009 20:45:24 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

IMO the most important parts of choosing embedded scripting are:
1) Compile speed/memory usage
2) Binding simplicity. It must be easy to, i.e. open main program' dialog (1-2 lines of code).

May be we should choose with these criteria, not by "the only one True Language".
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